

MEMORANDUM

To: Mayor and City Council

From: Kent Collins, P.E., Deputy City Manager

Date: September 9, 2025

Reference: Discussion Regarding DCAD Board Nominations

2040: Sustainable City Government

This item is presented to discuss City Council desire to nominate persons for two seats on the Dallas Central Appraisal District Board of Directors that will expire at the end of 2025. The City is allocated 12 votes out a total of 2002 votes. Each City can nominate up to two candidates. Additional background information is included in the attached letter from Executive Director/Chief Appraiser, Shane Docherty.